
 

 

 

 

6th December 2021 

 

Good afternoon Mareeba SS families, 

  

Re: 2022 COVID Scenario Planning 

Firstly, I wish to take this opportunity to thank each of you for yet again another successful year in 

education and to say thanks for entrusting us as your child/ren’s education centre.   

In preparation for 2022, all Department of Education school Principals have been asked to do 

some COVID Scenario planning in the event of increased COVID numbers post the Qld border 

restrictions scheduled for December 13th.  As a result, the team at Mareeba SS have prepared a 

document titled Mareeba SS Continuity of Learning scenarios for 2022 for families.  This 

document outlines the 3 Scenarios that may occur as a result of COVID in 2022 and our school’s 

response.   

To support families in understanding these Scenarios, a suite of FAQs document for each of the 

scenarios has been created.  These documents will also be uploaded to our website.   

I must stress that at this stage, there are currently no restrictions in place for 2022 and therefore 

school is scheduled to return, business as usual, in January 2022.  If this does change, families will 

be advised via our parent / carer email network, Facebook and other community notice avenues.  

I do acknowledge these can be uncertain times for everyone involved but am a firm believer in 

being prepared for any event we may face.  

Once again, I thank you for another fantastic year.  Have a great Summer holiday.  See you all back 

in 2022.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Hannah Simpson 

Principal 

 


